

Principal: Mrs H L Wright BEd, AdvCertEd, MSc, PQH

**Education Authority Southern Region** 

26 August 2021

Dear Parent/Guardian,

Since my last communication with you, further guidance has been received from the Department of Education.

In line with this guidance, many of the procedures established last year will remain. Pupils will continue to stay in bubbles throughout the school day.

Pencil cases can now be brought home on a daily basis. We will still provide wipeable schoolbags for pupils as P3-7 pupils will be seated in rows and these bags are more compact within the classrooms.

The dinner menu for next week is now available on the school website. Please bring the correct money in for the week on Tuesday morning. Ensure this money is sent in a clearly labelled envelope.

PE lessons will begin on Tuesday for P1/2 and P6/7; P1/2 should have plimsolls in school for Tuesday and P6/7 should wear their PE uniform on Tuesday.

We look forward to seeing you next week.

Kind regards, Mrs Wright